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Mr. President, 

Angola welcomes the delegation of Senegal and commends its contribution to the strengthening of the UN human rights institutions, in particular the HRC. 

We also welcome the positive progress registered on the ground, particularly with regard to the empowerment of women and girls, amelioration of living conditions, as well as the access to health facilities for vulnerable population.

In a constructive spirit Angola recommends the following: 

1. To intensify efforts aimed to guarantee equality between women and men in access to and control of land resources; 

2. To take additional measures to ensure the issuance of birth certificates in remote areas;  

3. To continue improvements on the inclusion of children with disabilities in the educational system.

Angola wishes Senegal a successful UPR.  
I thank you M. President.
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